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The Honorable Fred Patton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519C-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Patton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2008 by Representatives Victors and Haswood 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2008 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2008 would allow the Attorney General to coordinate training for missing and 

murdered indigenous persons with the Native American Indian tribes, the Kansas Bureau of 

Investigation, the Kansas Law Enforcement Training Center, and other appropriate state agencies 

for law enforcement agencies throughout the state.   

 

 The bill would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Paul Weisgerber, KBI 

 Ryan Wright, Office of the Governor 

 Gary Steed, Peace Officers  


